
I am in support of HB 1511. I am a registered nurse who works from home for a large health insurance company. I am at
risk to lose my career and livelihood over a COVID vaccination mandate. I should not be forced to choose my personal
health decisions over providing for my family financially. 

I was widowed with two young children. Being forced to take an experimental "vaccine" with unknown health risks is
against my human rights. The thought of a potential unknown severe physical illness/reaction to this experimental
"vaccine" which may take the only healthy parent my children have from them terrifies me. Who will guarantee my
health? Who will provide and care for my two young children if I'm physically unable to? 

I will add I am not an anti-vaxxer. Myself and my children have been given all other routine vaccinations and I have
drawn titers to determine our level of protection. I am educated in the healthcare field and have 15 years of experience
as a registered nurse. I believe that this experimental "vaccine" is not safe in the current state and everyone deserves
the freedom to choose to take it or refuse it. 


